
Meeting started at 6:20 pm.
Meeting Adjourned at 7:05pm

Attendees:
Alex Stuart
Chuck Agosti
Christoph Hartel
John Tucker

Topics of Discussion:

RedCross
RedCross has been slowly closing chapter houses across the State; there used to be one in
every county and at this time there are only about 4 left. It would be premature to vacate the
building and end our relationship, but we should start looking and be available for new places
and opportunities.

Meeting this month should be fine in person, no actual rules are in place that were found about
in person meeting limits.

Chuck is also trying to find out who we would write a donation check to for the local chapter
house.

Board Keys/Badges
Christoff was handed Randy’s old key. Chuck will follow up about badges, also turning in
Dustin’s old key and badge to Alex.

Mail
We continue to get mail at the Red Cross, Alex will double check again that the address is
correct and that the Red Cross address is not listed anywhere on the website. SMARS sent two
tickets for CrossRoads Hamfest for us to share with membership.

Monthly Topic
Magnetic loop presentation from Chuck

Repeater
Repeater ID has been corrected, link receiver portion has not been fixed yet. Work has stalled
due to unavailable resources.

Field Day
Options for sites include the Oshtemo township park or perhaps the ExpoCenter Fairgrounds.
Chuck and Mindy will see what the rates and availability are at the ExpoCenter.




